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On behalf of the Governing Board, I am delighted that you have expressed an interest in becoming Headteacher at Nenegate School.
 We are looking to recruit a new Headteacher who shares our Vision and Values and can build upon the excellent work of our current Headteacher, Mrs Ruth O’Sullivan.
We have a talented and highly motivated staff that are committed to providing the best possible all-round education for all our children and I would strongly encourage you to visit our school and meet both our students and staff. 
This is a fantastic opportunity and an exciting time to lead our school into the next decade, if you think you can make a difference to vulnerable young people and are excited by the challenge of building on our current provision, I look forward to receiving your application and hopefully meeting you in person.
If you wish to discuss the position further or require an appointment to visit the school, please do not hesitate to contact me direct.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Kate Blundell
Chair of Governing Board
tokblundell@gmail.com
 

